
This map shows one of the 
fences completed. We next 
need to work on the vertical 
fencing on the lower East 
side, which will help to stop 
cattle getting into the pond 
area. We could also put 
another cattleguard in the 
pond area, eliminating the 
need to keep the gate 
closed and upgrade the 
current cattleguard. 


